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KEM

INDUSTRIAL

INSTA-KILL

WASP AND HORNET JET SPRAY CONTROLS WASPS HORNETS YELLOW JACKETS
FROM A DISTANCE OF MORE THAN 3.7 m

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
PYRETHRINS    0.05% 

PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE    0.11% 
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE    0.18% 

PROPOXUR         0.54% 

**BAYGON, A REGISTERED TRADEMARK OF THE PARENT COMPONY OF
FARBENFABRIKEN BAYER GMBH LEVERKUSEN 

WARNING 

FLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN 

CONTENTS UNDER PRESSURE 

SEE SIDE PANELS FOR ADDITIONAL CAUTIONS.

REGISTRATION NO. 18358 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS     318 g

MADE IN CANADA 

KEM MFG. CANADA LES INDUSTRIES KEM DU CANADA 
6660 CAMPOBELLO RD. 
MISSISSAUGA ONT. 

L5N 2L9 



PLANTS:

EUROPE, LATIN AMERICA, CARIBBEAN, CANADA, AFRICA, U.S.A.

DIRECTIONS

Remove protective cap.  Hold dispenser upright with valve opening
away from face.  Push button completely down to release stream.

FOR CONTROL OF WASPS AND HORNETS:

Apply to the nest in the early morning or late evening when these
pests are at rest.  Aim valve opening at nest and depress button,
soaking nest with the spray.  Repeat as necessary.  Avoid wetting
vegetation with this spray as it will be damaged.  Do not use as
a space spray.  Spray infested areas such as under porches,
eaves, doors, and window frames.

OTHER USES - OUTDOORS ONLY:

For control of ants, clover mites, crickets, earwigs, millipedes,
sow bugs and brown dog ticks:  Spray infested areas thoroughly,
including outside surfaces of screen frames, doors, window
frames, foundations, patios, and other places where insects may
enter to harbour.  For ants, spray hills and runways.  Repeat as
necessary.  Do not spray vegetation.  Do not use as a space
spray.  Do not use indoors.

CAUTION

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

May be harmful if swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through skin. 
Avoid the breathing of spray mist and provide adequate
ventilation of area being treated.  Contact with skin, eyes and
clothing should be avoided.  Wash thoroughly with soap and warm
water after handling.  If poisoning occurs, get prompt medical
aid.  Avoid contamination of food, utensils, and food preparation
areas.  Dispose of empty container in garbage according to
municipal and provincial regulations.

To physician:  This product contains propoxur a reversible
cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine sulphate is antidotal.

DANGER

FLAMMABLE.  Contents under pressure.  Contains petroleum
distillates.  Do not use near fire, heated surfaces or flame.  Do
not puncture or incinerate container.  Do not expose to



temperatures above 50'C.  Avoid contamination of fish ponds. 
Remove pets and children from area before spraying.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

FOR INDUSTRIAL USE ONLY
NOT FOR RESALE

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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